
From: Joel Lowry
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Confirmation Sampling Notification - Goodnight Midstream - 12/7/2020 Release, UL "M", Sec. 25, T22S,

R31E
Date: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 2:25:53 PM

Etech anticipates collecting excavation confirmation soil samples from a Goodnight Midstream
Reportable Release Site known internally as the Tanks CDP Release. The release occurred on
December 7, 2020 and is located in UL M, Sec. 25, T22S, R31E in Eddy Co, New Mexico. This is a
recent release and remediation/initial response activities are currently underway.  I wasn’t able to
locate an incident number as I don’t think it is available yet, but will provide that to the group once it
becomes available so this email might be filed appropriately. Thanks.
 
 

Joel W. Lowry
 
Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
3100 Plains Highway
Lovington, NM 88260
Office: (575) 396-2378
Fax: (575) 396-1429
Cell: (432) 466-4450
 
Respectfully,
 
Joel Lowry
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